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September 14, 2025 
We are so glad you are here! Please let a welcome 
team member or pastor know if there is anything 
we can do for you.        

 

 

HELP US CONNECT WITH YOU 
There is a connect card on the back of chair in front of you. 
Our pastors would love to read your prayer requests, praises, 
updates, or questions. Drop your card in the box located in the 
auditorium. 

 
 

 

MAKE YOURSELF AT HOME 
• Coffee is in the Fellowship Room. 
• Restrooms are located in the hallway near the Children’s Wing and down 

office hallway next to the coffee station. 
   
 
 

 

FOR YOUR KIDS 
MEET IN CHILDREN’S WING DURING 2ND SERVICE 
Toddler | Pre-School | K & 1st  Grade:  Go directly to classroom.  
2nd–3rd & 4th-6th Grades: Dismissed from the auditorium before 
the message. 

Please use one of the check-in stations located in the Children’s Wing or Main 
entrance. Once checked-in please keep your guardian receipt and have your 
child keep their name tag. 
Please pick up your children from nursery-1st grade after service. Older chil-
dren will be dismissed from class.  
Parents of young children are free to use the fellowship area or the nursery 
during 1st service. The message will be livestreamed in both areas. 
 
 
 

NOTES FOR TODAY  
Message:  Pastor Brett Crump 
Title:  Matthew 24: 4-8  The Beginning of the Birth Pains 

 

 

 

SPECIAL REQUEST 
Regular attenders and returning guests, please refrain from wearing fragrances 
or scented lotions to the worship services as these are harmful to the health of 
several people in our church.   



SUNDAY NIGHTS @ NPBC  
 

 

5:00 PM 

• AWANA (K-4TH grade) 

• Fuse (4th-6th grade) 
• Bridge (7th-8th grade) meets at our Main St. building. 

• ROCK (9th-12th grade) meets at our Main St. building.  
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

K-1 SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHER NEEDED: We are in need of an additional teacher in our K-1 Sunday School 
rotation. If you are able to serve in this way, please contact Moriah Sitzman at msitzman@gmail.com or Bill 
Henderson at bhenderson@npbiblechurch.com.  
 
ROCK & BRIDGE PARENT NIGHT: Join us Sunday, September 28th, from 5:00 p.m.-6:30 p.m., at our Main St. 
location for a fun and informative evening designed just for the parents of our ROCK and Bridge students. 
Expect light-hearted games, meaningful connections, and a sneak peek at what’s ahead for the coming year in 
both ministries. 
 
CUBA MISSIONS TRIP: We have room for 3 more individuals on our upcoming mission trip to Cuba. The trip is 
tentatively scheduled for January 26-February 2. If you are interested, please email Pastor Brett as soon as 
possible. We need to finalize the team by September 30 to begin travel arrangements.  
 
HEART OF A MAN: Beginning on Thursday, September 18, our men’s ministry will start a seven week series, “7 
Foundations of a Christian Man”. Meetings will be held at the church on Thursday evenings from 7:00 p.m.-
9:00 p.m.  Please sign up through the link in the newsletter or on our church website.  
 
PRIME TIMERS FALL DINNER AND CAMPFIRE: The Prime Timers will be having a fall chili dinner and campfire 
on Saturday, September 27, from 4:00 p.m.-7:30 p.m. Register early, as seating is limited at this event.  
 
NPBC WOMEN’S MINISTRY: 
Hitherto Coffee in Greenfield, 9:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m. 
Thursday, September 25 
 

Upcoming Women’s Bible Study 
Genesis-Life of Joseph 
Starts Wednesday, September 17 
Please register by August 31 
 

NPBC Women’s Ministry Facebook Page 
Our women’s Facebook page, formerly Sisters of Strength, has a new name. NPBC Women’s Ministry is a pri-
vate group available by invitation or approval only. If you are not a member, please ask to join.  
 
 
 

GIVING 
 

 

General Fund Weekly Budget need                                                 $9,974 
YTD Budget needed thru   -  September 7                                     $359,064 
YTD Budget received thru  - September 7                                     $424,616* 
Budgeted ahead for General Fund giving  YTD                             $65,552 
Current balance on mortgage:                                                         $5,920 
 
  
 



PRAY FOR ONE ANOTHER 
 

Thank you for praying for Ryan Collin’s nephew, Tyler, who was badly injured in a trucking 
accident last week. He is currently stable and doing better. The swelling has gone down in his 
leg and he will be ready for surgery after another week of recovery. The surgery will involve 
inserting temporary pins or permanent screws to fix the breaks in his tibia, fibula, and ankle. 
He will be non-weight bearing until March. Please pray for his pain, that he would not become 
too reliant on pain medication, a successful surgery, and for his family.  
 
Ingrid Prail will be having posterior thoracic surgery on September 15th to remove a large 
lung/ mediastinum cyst. Please pray that the surgery would go smoothly, be successful, and 
that there are no major long term negative outcomes. There are calcified areas on the cyst 
near and on top of two major heart veins, the trachea, as well as the lungs. Please pray that 
those areas would release the cyst better than expected. Pray for the hands of the doctors 
and for complete healing.  
 
Please continue to pray for Steve Ewing. Although the doctors found no cancer, Steve is still 
having trouble with his lungs. He is awaiting the results of a bronchoscope biopsy to see if 
they missed anything. If the doctors do not find something new, they may have to open his 
chest to get a larger sample. His lungs look like there should be cancer, but they can not find 
any. Please pray for Steve and Debbie, as well as the doctors, as they try to find answers.  
 
Christina Cochard, Gayle Harrsion’s 29-year-old niece, has Fanconi Anemia and Acute Myeloid 
Leukemia. Chemotherapy will begin sometime in September, followed immediately with a 
bone marrow transplant. Please pray that her brother will be a match and donor for her trans-
plant. Also pray that Christina’s faith and hope will be strong as she fights this battle.  
 
Please lift up Lou Anne Cottingham in prayer as she urgently seeks safe, stable, housing. Her 
current van/RV is no longer running or livable, and she will need assistance relocating once a 
place is secured. Pray for peace and clarity as she navigates critical decisions this week—
including medical appointments and a significant business meeting. Ask for wisdom, strength, 
and the Lord’s protection over her health and every step ahead. 
 
Please pray weekly for Pastor Brett and all preachers/teachers for guarding them from the evil 
one, spiritual diligence, and boldness in proclaiming the truth.  
 
Let us know how we can pray for you. 

 
WEEKLY MISSIONARY UPDATES 

PRAY FOR OUR MISSIONARIES: 
Reach Global   -Asia 
Malcom Henderson Family  -Haiti/Charis 
Harrison Kuria Family  -Kenya/WOL 
Palma Terrero Family  -Cuba 
Patrick McClure Family  -Brazil/Baptist Bible Fellowship 
Pelegrin Morgado Family  -Cuba 
Mecwan Family   -Indiana/Faith Community Fellowship 
Scott O’Malley Family  -Indiana/Twelve Stones 
Steve Sanders Family  -Georgia/Pioneers 
 

 


